
 

UA Strategic Initiatives Ad Hoc Committee 
 
 
Meetings        Dates    
  
Steering Committee of the Faculty Senate    January 23, 2001 
 Meets with Chancellor Meredith     
 and Vice Chancellor Nash 
 
Pat Bauch, Faculty Senate President commissions   Following Jan 23rd 
 An Ad Hoc Committee to review the  
 Strategic Planning Initiatives 
 
Strategic Planning Ad Hoc Committee Meetings   February 16, 2001 
         March 2, 2001 
         March 23, 2001 
         May 10, 2001 
         August 15, 2001 
         September 21, 2001 
         September 26, 2001 
 
Open Forums to Faculty Senate and faculty 
 Presentation of first revised Draft 
 of Strategic Planning Initiatives    October 30, 2001 
 Task Force Reports      November 27, 2001 
  
Strategic Planning Ad Hoc Committee Meeting   December 4, 2001 
 Summarizing information from forums 
 and finalizing a second draft 
 
Presentation of Second Draft to the UA Faculty Senate  December 11, 2001 
 Draft adopted for external review 
 
Revised Draft sent for external review to     December 12, 2001 
 UA Council of Deans  
 UAB and UAH University Presidents,  

Provosts & Faculty Senate Presidents 
 
Final meeting of the Strategic Planning Initiatives   February 5, 2002 
 Ad Hoc Committee  
 
Submission of Revised Report to     February 18, 2002 
 Chancellor Portera  

 


